
NOTICE OF HEARING

WASHAKIE RURAL IMPROVEMENT AND SERVICE DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed bud-
get for Washakie Rural Improvement and Service District for the 
fiscal year ending June 30, 2025, which is now being considered 
by the Board of Washakie Rural Improvement and Service Dis-
trict will be held at 1100 North 10th Street, Worland, WY on the 
17th day of July 2024 at 5:30 pm, at which time any and all per-
sons interested may appear and be heard respecting such budget.  
The Big Horn Regional EDU increase of $1.15 will be addressed 
as part of the yearly fiscal budget as per WRISD By-Laws. Copies 
of proposed budget can be picked up at the district office Monday 
thru Friday.

Kyle Tharp, Chairman

June 27, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE


